
EYFS ‘Share a book’ session  

Thursday 19th January 

2.30pm 

All Apples and Cherries parents are invited to 

join us at the end of the school day to share the 

love of books with your child. You will be  

welcomed at the Hawthorn Road gate and 

can then join your child in their classroom to  

enjoy books together until the end of the school 

day. Please let your class teacher know if you 

plan to attend.   


